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Dear Dr Frank

Your manuscript entitled "Propagation of Error and the Reliability of Global Air Temperature Projections" has been successfully
submitted online and will shortly be given full consideration for publication in Journal of Forecasting.

Your manuscript number is FOR-17-0244.  Please mention this number in all future correspondence regarding this submission.

You can view the status of your manuscript at any time by checking your Author Center after logging into
https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/for.  If you have difficulty using this site, please click the 'Get Help Now' link at the top right corner of
the site.

Thank you for submitting your manuscript to Journal of Forecasting.

Yours sincerely

Journal of Forecasting Editorial Office


